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          Clearfield December Newsletter  

Ms. Dawn and Lisa 
 

 Parents- please remember to check your child’s folder daily. 

 Please remember that we go outside daily so it is important your child 
have warm clothes. 

 Check your calendar because we have several days off in December to 
celebrate Christmas. 

 

 

    Pre-K/HSSAP 

EHS & FC 

Head Start/IU 

Ms. Pam, Megan, and Rachel 
 

 We will be continuing our study on trees in December. We will also focus 
on different cultural celebrations. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Ms. Kristen, Kayla, Britney, Megan, Rachel, and Sherry 

 Virtual socialization is on December 7 from 1:00-3:00 pm for Early Head Start 
and Family Center.   

 Young Parent Group is on December 17 from 11:00-12:00.  We will announce 
the place and subject.  

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

  

Upcoming Events 

 No home visits or contacts December 
24 to January 5. School will resume 
Tuesday, January 5. 

 
Reminders to Parents 

Student Acts of Kindness! 

 Shout-out to Hyde Support Staff 
who have been stepping up 
recently in times when we do not 
have a custodian. 

PBIS/Sanctuary 

Highlights This Month’s Highlights 

 Visit us on the website: www.cenclear.org  

 Continue to log your volunteer hours and turn in your log by the end of the month. 

 Keep an extra set of clothes in your child’s backpack  

 Ask your teacher to connect you to Ready Rosie! 

 Please dress your child according to the weather since we go outside if the 
temperature is above 25 degrees. They should have a coat, hat and gloves. 

 Check your child’s folder every night and return it every day. 

 Check your child’s DoJo account daily for upcoming events from your child’s 
teacher. 

 Please let your child’s teacher know ahead of time when you child is going to be 
absent. Also, send in an excuse upon his return. 

 Please keep food/drinks and outside toys at home. We are not responsible for 
broken or lost toys and outside food/drinks are not permitted as per CenClear policy 

 With Covid numbers rising, please keep your child home if they are exhibiting any 
symptoms. 

The following students are being recognized for the good 
things that they do: 
Brodyn Duckett was seen giving his friend a paper towel to 
dry his hands. 

http://www.cenclear.org/

